
From: Stephen Vetsis  
Sent: January-19-15 11:27 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: 'dkulchyski@tbaytel.net' 
Subject: EB-2014-0112 Sioux Lookout Hydro Inc.: Conference call summary 
 
Please see the attached e-mail which summarizes Board staff’s analysis of the 
evidence supporting Sioux Lookout Hydro Inc.’s 2015 IRM rate application. The e-mail 
contains the applicant’s confirmation of Board staff’s findings. 
 
Board File No.: EB-2014-0112. 
 
Regards, 
 
Stephen Vetsis 
 Advisor 
Electricity Rates and Prices 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27h Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M1P 1E4 
Tel: (416) 544-5182 
Email: Stephen.Vetsis@ontarioenergyboard.ca 
 
  

mailto:Stephen.Vetsis@ontarioenergyboard.ca


From: Deanne Kulchyski [mailto:dkulchyski@tbaytel.net]  
Sent: January-19-15 10:42 AM 
To: Stephen Vetsis 
Subject: RE: EB-2014-0112: Summary of conference call 
 
Thanks Stephen, 
 
Yes, I confirm and agree with Board Staff’s findings. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Deanne Kulchyski, CPA, CGA, BComm(Hons) 
President/CEO 
Sioux Lookout Hydro Inc. 
Phone: (807)737-3800 
email: dkulchyski@tbaytel.net 
 
From: Stephen Vetsis [mailto:Stephen.Vetsis@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: January-19-15 9:37 AM 
To: Deanne (dkulchyski@tbaytel.net) 
Subject: EB-2014-0112: Summary of conference call 
 
Hi Deanne, 
  
Further to our discussions over the phone, Board staff did not have any identified 
changes to the rate model filed with Sioux Lookout Hydro Inc.’s 2015 IRM 
application.  Additionally, Sioux Lookout Hydro Inc. confirmed that it does not serve any 
class A or Wholesale Market Participant customers. 
  
Please confirm Board staff’s understanding of the discussions. Once confirmed this e-
mail along with your reply, will be filed with the Board to summarize the record for 
proceeding. 
  
Regards, 
  
Stephen Vetsis 
  
Advisor 
Electricity Rates and Prices 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27h Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M1P 1E4 
Tel: (416) 544-5182 
Email: Stephen.Vetsis@ontarioenergyboard.ca 
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